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PRESENT: Warren Luedke, Jack Hanke, Glen Kruschke, Roger Rortvedt, Gary Vanderkin, Atty. 
Hughes, Debra Schwind and the Public.  

The August 2, 2022, Regular Town Board Meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance and was 
called to order by Chairman Luedke.   

A motion was made by Roger Rortvedt and seconded by Jack Hanke to approve the minutes from 
the July 5, 2022 Regular Town Board Meeting. Motion Carried 

No one present from the Sheriff’s Department 

Fire Chief Ryan Pafford report that engine 20 went in for repairs and routine maintenance. 

A motion was made by Gary Vanderkin and seconded by Roger Rortvedt to Adopt Ordinance NO. 
3 of 2022 reducing the speed limit in the Elkhart Moraine subdivision. Motion Carried 

A motion was made by Roger Rortvedt and seconded by Glen Kruschke to approve changing the 
LRIP – from Hickory Tree to Superior Ave. Motion Carried 

The Town Board reviewed the budgeting numbers for road work from Sheboygan County 
Highway Department for Woodside Lane, Riverview Ct., and Hickory Tree. The estimates for the 
three roads were $108,763 for grinding off, re blacktopping and marking. The Town will work with 
the Town of Rhine to coordinate timing of Hickory Tree since it is a road that we share.  

A motion was made by Glen Kruschke and seconded by Roger Rortvedt to approve a membership 
to the Municipal Treasurers Association of Wisconsin for the Town Treasurer. Motion Carried  

A motion was made by Jack Hanke and seconded by Roger Rortvedt to approve the Debra 
Schwind to attend the MTAW Conference and pay the expense. Motion Carried  

The Board of Review meeting is September 6, 2022 at 6:30 pm, set Board of Review date for 
October 19, 2022.  

October 17, 2022 was the date set for the budget workshop. 

Town Hall will be closed August 25 - September 5, 2022. 

Chairman Luedke gave an update on the roads; Seal Coating has been completed for the year. 
The County is still working on a solution for a driveway apron on Jennifer Dr. Crack filling should 
begin Mid-August. Three bridges are due for Seal Coating, this will cost approximately $1500 - 
$2000 per bridge and is done on a rotating basis. Ditch cutting has been complete in many areas 
and looks good. 

Atty. Hughes had nothing to report this month. 

There were no public comments. 

A motion was made by Gary Vanderkin and seconded by Glen Kruschke to approve and pay the 
bills. Motion Carried  

A motion was made by Roger Rortvedt and seconded by Glen Kruschke to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion Carried  

Meeting ended at 7:18 pm 

    Debra Schwind, Clerk/Treas.   
Town of Plymouth 


